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Good Day,

This opportunity to comment on the issue of position limits for precious
metals is most welcome.
I am a resident in the British Isles and have been watching the massive
short positions in silver with great alarm.

My request is that you fix a limit on these short positions without
delay.

A manipulated market place is no market place at all, your limiting
short positions can bring about a return to an honest arena,

Sincerely
Paul Michaels

Ingot We Trust


